September 1, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about disease. There is a pandemic of COVID which
you have worked to make an American problem by forcing people into
work and schools, discouraging mask, usurping the limelight from health
officers and refusing to lead or reimburse states did but while many more
died diseases still do not respect borders. This makes wold coordination
essential for vaccine development, production and dissemination. WHO is
organizing such an effort (Covax) which will enable faster development by
pooling approaches and avoiding repetition, more efficient production and
more effective deployment to reach hot spots and bring the disease down
around the world so that society can reopen.

Please assure me that we will join WHO’s Covaz.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our world leadership.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



